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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

I hope everyone is healthy and staying safe. The current pandemic has 
certainly changed our lives and the way we do business. All our 

customers are very aware of the viral pandemic and the problems it has 
created. It is up to you to not only be technically competent, but to also 
reassure your customer of your concern for their health. You do this by 

wearing a mask and social distancing both on and off the job. 

Because of the current conditions, and our concerns in keeping you and 
your loved ones safe, we have cancelled both seminars we were planning 

for the Fall. We are also suspending all our meetings until it is safe to 
resume them. WE WILL, however, continue with our monthly 

newsletters. Please be sure to read them in order to ensure you know 
when we resume our monthly meetings.  

We are planning a full program of new and interesting topics to keep you 
up to date on the newest technology, equipment, tools  and techniques to 

keep you current in the industry. As usual, these programs will be 
presented by the leaders in our industry. 

Your Board of Directors joins me in hoping you and your family stay 
safe and healthy. 

 

Drew Garda, President 

Metropolitan New York Chapter, RSES 



COMING TOPICS 
 

Evacuation & Recovery—Best Practices 
 

Heat Pumps—What’s New?  
Look for our Spring Seminar  

 

High Quality Compressor  
Remanufacturing 

 

The Latest in Compressor Technology 
 

 

If you have any sugges�ons or requests for FUTURE   

EDUCATIONAL PROGRAMS, please let us know! 

 



 

METROPOLITAN NEW YORK CHAPTER, RSES 
For Information Call: Stan Hollander, CMS    (718) 232-6679 

 
 

Please be assured that we will  
resume regular programing, as 

soon as it is safe to do so. 
You and your family’s health and 

well being are our primary  
concerns. 

 

We can’t wait, either. 
 

STAY TUNED! 
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